Dear Dick:

: thmhmmmmmmwwthmuo
attend the July 11 ™ meeting in Washington, That lsewes the rudio '
astronomy Pansl reduced to four peoples Tuwe, Minkowski, Hagen and Bok,
which 46 not t0o bad ot all,

wm'smmmwmm.mmm
civeular note of June 13%h, I shall read zll of it with care bofere the -
July 11th meeting. I heve Just received a letter from Dr. Avthur A, Hoag,
a formesy student of mine whio i3 now with the Haval ‘bservatery md who is
pretty wll in chayge of John Hall's Nawval Observatory station in Flagstaff
Avisoma, I hawe a feeling that you have already been in touch with Jom
Hall at t he Baval Cbservatory in Washington vegarding theiy preelision
devios for the setting of the telescopss bt I thought that you might find
it useful 0 contast also Ardbur Hoag, vie is an awfully nice guy and oome
mmttnumtmlmm In his letter to me he writes as
follows on the subjegh of telessvpe sontvls:

Heseer Sho console mmummmu
five segonds of arv, also meaptiime, sidereal time, hour angle, rute of -
mwmh&w,mm-nﬁ,hmmﬂﬁhuaﬁmrnm.'
The part that irterests me espeolally is that apparenmtly they are working
asouwrate 40 within 5%, which is well beyong ths place vhere we want to be
mkmmm. In sage you would want tc write to Arthur
Hoag, be sure to meuntion my numsj his addrese is Box 1159 Falgstaff,
Ariscns.

Be suwre to give me a ring st Harvard Observatory if anything of
importancs twns up before July 10bh,

Very sincarely yours,

BJBsMO Bart J, Bok
Enel,

1o banasoopes Wil be on 411 "be on, the 5 ot m‘ﬂémmw ohow
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